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Winter Carnival—Years 4-6 

Permissions and lunch order forms have gone home with students in 
years 4-6 and are due in Friday 18 May.  We are looking for assistance 
with coaching and umpiring. Please let us know if you can help out.  

National Walk Safely to School Day 

Staff and students will participate in a walk in the vicinity of the roads 
around the school this Friday morning , 18 May.  We will have break-
fast club at 8:30am . The theme for this years walk is ‘UNTIL THEY’RE 
10, CHILDREN MUST ALWAYS HOLD AN ADULTS HAND WHEN 
CROSSING THE ROAD’ There is more information on the website  

www.walk.com.au  

Shepherd’s Pie lunch 

This Friday 18 May we will have shepherd’s pie for lunch, kindly 

made by Mrs Thomson with ingredients from the Kellerberrin 

Food Pantry.  

NAPLAN 

NAPLAN testing commenced this morning and will continue this week for stu-
dents in year 3 and 5. 

Professional Development 

Mrs Packham, Miss De Cinque and Miss Robinson will attend Team-
Teach professional  development in Northam on Monday and Tuesday 
next week.  

 

 

http://www.walk.com.au


 

PORTFOLIOS 

Some portfolios are still outstanding. 
Please return them as soon as possible. 

 

Student of the Week  

Congratulations Kye!  
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P & C Sausage fundraiser 
every Wednesday. 

Sausages $2/icy poles $1 
 

 
Coming up… 
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 Tuesday 15 to Thursday 17 May NAPLAN 

 Wednesday 16 May– P & C fundraiser-s
ausages 

 Thursday 17 May—8:30am breakfast club
  

 Friday 18 May—National Walk Safely to School 

Day & breakfast club
 & shepherd’s pie 

lunch 

 Monday 4 June –WA DAY public holiday
 School 

closed.  

 Friday 8 June Primary Winter Carnival Y
r 4-6 

 Thursday 28 June—Term 2 Assembly 

 Thursday 28 June—Barry Peters vis
it 



 

School shirts 
Dear parents and caregivers, 

The school uniforms votes have been counted from our recent ballot.  

Blue – 24 

Red – 6 

Tammin Primary School will be providing every student that is enrolled in 2018 with a 
new school shirt free of charge. Students will still be able to wear existing school shirts   
until the end of 2019.  

This shirt will be the property of Tammin Primary School. We encourage it to be returned 
when you graduate or leave our school. Please complete the form below by 18 May 2018 
indicating the size of shirt that you would like for you child/ren.   Feel free to SMS or email 
sizes through. 

Our new school shirt will cost $18.00 for individual purchase through the school until the 
end of 2019.   Winter uniforms  will be advised at a later date.   

Kind regards, 

Jordana Yearsley 

PRINCIPAL 

———————————————————————————————— 

 

Please order the following for my child/ren 

 

Child’s name____________________ 

Size (circle one)  4  6  8  10  12  14  16  Sml adult 

Child’s name____________________ 

Size (circle one)  4  6  8  10  12  14  16  Sml adult 

Child’s name____________________ 

Size (circle one)  4  6  8  10  12  14  16  Sml adult 

Child’s name____________________ 

Size (circle one)  4  6  8  10  12  14  16  Sml adult 

 

 

Please use school sample size to fit my child as I am unsure of the size 

that he/she will be. 
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